
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SOUTH GATE 

 

AVAILABILITY OF FUNDS AND REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of South Gate is entitled to receive an estimated $1,400,000 dollars in 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 

(HUD) for Fiscal Year 2022-2023. Of the total estimated amount, a maximum of fifteen percent (15%) or 

approximately $210,000 will be available to applicants for Public Service projects. 

 

Proposed Public Service projects are required to benefit low to moderate-income City residents and meet a HUD eligible 

activity, including but not limited to those concerned with crime prevention, childcare, health, drug abuse, education, 

fair housing counseling, senior services, youth at-risk assistance or recreational needs. A complete list of the eligible 

activities is available at South Gate City Hall in the Housing Division of the Community Development Department or 

online at the U.S Government Printing Office website: www.ecfr.gov, Title 24 - CFR 570 –CDBG, Subpart C, 

§570.201(e). 

 

CDBG applications are available now on the City’s website. A Public Services and Non-Public Service Technical 

Assistance Workshop will be held to address any questions applicants may have. These workshops will be 

presented via Zoom follows: 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ORGANIZATIONS DATE OF WORKSHOP: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 

TIME: 10:00A.M. 

 
NON-PUBLIC SERVICE ORGANIZATIONS 

DATE OF WORKSHOP: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 

TIME: 2:00P.M. 

 

 

To join the workshops, you must register in advance. To register, please send an email confirmation to Ana LeNoue, 

Interim Housing Manager, alenoue@sogate.org by Monday, October 25, 2021, with the following information: 
 

a) Name of organization; 

b) Name and title of each attendee; and, 

c) Contact information for each attendee, including email 

 

An invitation to the workshop will be emailed to you. 

 

Applications will be accepted starting October 14, 2021 and must be received by November 18, 2021. Please send 

applications to: 

Attn: City Clerks Office - CDBG  

8650 California Ave., South Gate, CA 90280.  

 

Late applications will not be accepted. 

 

Those desiring further information should contact Ana LeNoue, Interim Housing Manager, (323) 563-9535, 

alenoue@sogate.org. 

 

The South Gate Citizens Advisory Committee and City Council will hold a series of Public Hearings for consideration 

and approval of the funding recommendations for each Public Service and Non-Public Service project. 

 

ESPAÑOL: 

 

Información en Español acerca de esta junta puede ser obtenida llamando al (323) 563-9535. 
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